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Mr. Kron,

Thank you for allowing me to partipicate at the Public Records Exemption Task Force
Meeting yesterday.  I am passing a link to the Oregonian article I mentioned, which reinforces
the concerns I voiced yesterday, about the "governing body" exception in Oregon's public
meeting / public records laws.

The link to the OPB v. Portland Public Schools article in the Oregonian is:

http://www.oregonlive.com/opinion/index.ssf/2015/11/transparency_over_secrecy_plea.html

The parties briefs to the lawsuit, which specifically discuss this exception, are included in the
article and can be found at:

http://media.oregonlive.com/opinion_impact/other/2015/11/03/PPSsummjudgmt.pdf

http://media.oregonlive.com/opinion_impact/other/2015/11/03/PPSreply.pdf

Thank you again for leading these meetings.

Ben Vidic
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